CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04501-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:34 AM

To: 'Mike Ebbs'

Subject: RE: Potential FPL rate increase

Good morning Mr. Ebbs,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Mike Ebbs [mailto:jmebbs@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 7:17 AM
To: Records Clerk

Subject: Potential FPL rate increase

RE: Docket # 160021-E1

Please accept this protestation of the rate increase proposed by FPL. With a community made up of
so many people on fixed incomes, the increase would be an unreasonable burden and would raise
rates without any discernible benefit to the customer.

Thank you for your attention.
John Ebbs

1151 N Atlantic Blvd 16C
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304
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